
 

PUBLIC NOTICE:  

10 January 2017 

 

INTERIM INTERDICT GRANTED BY THE WESTERN CAPE HIGH COURT: CASE 

NO.: 24899/16  

 

Cape Town: Tuesday; 10 January 2017: The Departmental Notice dated 23 

December 2016 regarding the exploitation of hake inshore trawl fishing rights 

between 1 January 2017 and 28 February 2017 is hereby withdrawn.  

 

All right holders in this fishery are hereby advised that in light of the interim interdict 

granted by the Western Cape High Court on 3 January 2017, all fishing activities in 

the hake inshore trawl fishing sector is suspended until further notice. 

 

For all FRAP Enquiries 
 

The Call Centre number is 021 402 3727 (FRAP) 
 

An anonymous tip-off line has been set up to deter fraudulent 

and unethical practices, the tip-off line is 0800 203 785 


